Santa Clara

Quarterly Newsletter - March 2025

Resident News:

Our condolences to the families of Dixie Morris and
Jeff Corbin. Dixie passed away on January 30th and
Jeff on February 21st. They will be missed by all.

Upcoming
Events

Community Events:

) Spring Decorating Contest - Judging will take
place on May 24th, 2025! GIFT CARD PRIZES!
1st place $50 - 2nd place $25 - 3rd place $15

e Bingo - 1st and
3rd Mondays

monthly 7pm £
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1st Friday

« Coffee Hour - Congratulations to our
2ndWednesday = yyinter Decorating Contest Winners!
monthly 10AM

1st Place: Lot 37 - Cox
x\ ~ 2nd Place: Lot 330 - Long
/ 3rd Place: Lot 216 - Barnes
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